
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates 
September 2 – CBA CLOSED for Labor Day 
September 4 –Back to School Night 430-6pm 
September 6 – Parents Night Out 6-830pm 
September 6-13 Book Fair Open 
September 8 – Grandparents Day  
September 15 – Hispanic Heritage Month begins 
September 16&17 – Picture Day 
September 27 – End-of-month folders go home  
 
Starting a new school year is always so exciting! We’d like to extend a 
warm welcome to our new families and a sincere thank you to our returning 
families. We had a wonderful summer and look forward to another 
successful year of learning, fun, and growth. 
  

As we get ready to kick off a new school year, we want to make sure you’re 
kept in the know. In addition to this newsletter, our website's “For Parents” 
section also includes links to our menu, monthly calendar, and school year 
calendar. If you’re not currently receiving photos and daily reports for your 
child, you can easily change this by downloading the Links 2 Home app on 
your phone from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store. After 
downloading, you can register with the same email address that you used 
to enroll your child in our school. 
 

We have lots of fun ancillary programs this year. Each program requires 
you to sign your students up directly to the vendor. Emails have been sent 
via Links 2 Home with additional details. Flyers are available in the lobby. 

Monday – Dance, Tuesday – Soccer, Wednesday – Music,  
Thursday – Karate, and Friday – T Ball. 

 
Our book fair will officially be open Friday, September 6th for you to come 
and shop. We can only accept credit cards No cash or check options 
are available. More details to come! 
 
Looking for some creative ways to help build your child's vocabulary? Read 
our blog for some fun tips! 


